27th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Brazil
				


Armenia warmly welcomes the delegation of Brazil and thanks for the comprehensive national report. 
We welcome the measures undertaken to reduce poverty and advance equality, as well as the steps undertaken to combat modern slavery.
Armenia commends Brazil’s efforts to promote right to truth and reconciliation, inter alia, through guaranteeing victim’s recognition,  access to justice and reparation.
We also note with appreciation the steps taken to further promote the rights of the child, including through combating child labour and assistance, education and healthcare of street children.

Armenia has two recommendations for Brazil:

1) to ratify the Convention on the Non-Applicability of Statutory Limitations to War Crimes and Crimes Against Humanity, and
2) [bookmark: _GoBack]to continue the efforts directed towards the promotion of the rights of the child.

We wish Brazil  a successful review.

	
